
 
 

Sea and Sage Audubon Invites You to Come Learn 
 

 

 
 

 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES 

with Education Programs 

at San Joaquin Wildlife Sanctuary 
 

Thursday January 18, 2024 

10 AM – Noon 

 
Curious about how you can make a difference? 

Our education volunteers show people how to 

protect birds and the environment! Our 

education programs can use you behind the 

scenes or up-front teaching. You choose! From 

loaning out nature kits to leading a community 

group tour, you can share your love of nature 

with others! Join us for a friendly morning to 

learn more about our education outreach.  

 
Kindly RSVP to Education Chair  

Ellyn Siskind: ellyn.siskind@gmail.com 
 


